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LARA WEISIGER

From: Trish Spencer
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 3:13 PM
To: LARA WEISIGER; Jill Keimach
Subject: Fwd: No Cause Evictions

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Isabelle McCarter <isamcc925@ausdg.us>  
Date: 9/5/17 10:35 AM (GMT-08:00)  
To: Trish Spencer <TSpencer@alamedaca.gov>  
Cc: Epabarcus@alameda.k12.ca.us  
Subject: No Cause Evictions  
 
Dear Mayor Trish Herrera Spencer, 
My name is Isabelle McCarter and I am an Alameda resident/student at Encinal HIgh School. I urge you to take 
action to protect local renters from no cause evictions. No one should be forcibly removed from their home if 
they have done nothing wrong. Allowing no cause evictions hurts our community and local families. For 
example, several tenants at the Bayview Apartment complex down the street from my school are currently 
struggling with 60 day or 3 day eviction notices. The families in these apartments have done nothing to deserve 
this kind of treatment. Additionally, there are children living in those apartments who attend Encinal High and 
Paden Elementary. If these unjust evictions are carried out, those kids will have to deal with the burden having 
to find a new home right at the beginning of the school year. Please explore all options to protect these families 
and all other Alameda renters from no cause evictions. 
Thank you, 
Isabelle McCarter 
 
 

***Sent from an Alameda Unified School District student account*** 
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